
 

 

Next Meeting  

Thursday, September 20, 2018  

6:30 Social  

7:00 Meeting Starts  

Speaker:  Augusta Cole  

Location: Temple Beth Or  

5315 Creedmoor Road  
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Bring: 
Name tag 

Membership pin 

Show n Tell 

Comfort Quilts 

Block Party 

A Quilting Friend! 

 

 

Candy for the  

hostess table 

Presidentôs Message 

 
Members of the Guild, 
 
I have been remiss in not announcing this yearôs Presidentôs chal-
lenge until now.  My problem is that I have stuck in my mind some-
thing I regret not doing last year, on our 40th (ruby) anniver-
sary.  So, even though it is a year late, Iôd like to challenge all of 
you to make a quilt, any size, design or style, in red and one or 
more neutrals of your choice.  No other colors to distract from the 
red, but you are free to go to town with both the neutrals and the 
reds.  The neutrals can be black, white, grays, taupes, tans, creams, 
ivories. . . (You get the idea.)  The reds can run toward red-orange 
and/or toward red-violet.  However, you want someone to look at 
your quilt and think, ñThatôs a red quilt.ò  You have until our meet-
ing on June 20, 2019 to complete your quilt.  We will have an in-
house show at that meeting so that we can admire everyoneôs 
beautiful work!  I canôt wait to see what all of you make! 
 
I hope all of you are enjoying the end of summer.  I got loads of 
piecing and instruction-writing done (and even some quilting) while 
my better-looking half was off on a long-distance fishing trip.  No 
meals to make and no one elseôs schedule to accommodate!  While 
I missed him a lot, it was certainly a productive time.  (I also admit 
to a certain amount of goofing off, as I became mildly addicted to a 
five-grid, overlapping version of sudoku.)  I am looking forward to 
the crisper weather of fall and the leaf color-change, which still 
seems delightfully exotic to this Southern Californian! 
 
I encourage you to consider taking a leadership role in the 2020 
quilt show.  We all love a quilt show ð the excitement of seeing 
your own quilt hanging and the oohs and aahs of seeing everyone 
elseôs beautiful work.  There are a number of jobs available, so 
please consider how you can help be part of the team that makes it 
happen.  Better yet, grab a friend and fill a position together as co-
chairs! 

Darlene Silverman 

The only way that we can live, is if we grow. The only way that we 
can grow is if we change. The only way that we can change is if we 
learn. The only way we can learn is if we are exposed. And the only 
way that we can become exposed is if we throw ourselves out into 
the open. Do it. Throw yourself. 
C. JoyBell C. 
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Newsletter Ads:  
 

Email your ad to Lois McCoy 
at loishmccoy@gmail.com 
and mail a check payable to 

Capital Quilters Guild .   

Capital Quilters Guild  

PO Box 20331  

Raleigh, NC  27619  

 

Ads are due on Guild     
Meeting Night for the next 

monthõs issue.  

$5ñClassified  

$5ñBusiness Card   

$10ñQuarter Page  

$20ñHalf Page  

Membership    
 
Itõs time to renew member-
ships!  Mail your completed 
form and payment or pay in 
person at the next meeting.  
Forms are available on our 
Facebook page, website, and 
in this newsletter.  
 

Happy Quilting,  

Lucretia Stuart, Membership  

 

The Library is continuing its efforts to recover 

about 75 books that have been checked out for 

10 months or longer.   Thank you to everyone 

who has responded to our gentle reminder emails by bringing in 

your checked -out material.   

This month we have four featured new books:   Farm Girl Vintage 

by Lori Holt, Quilt with Tula and Angela by Tula Pink and Angela 

Walters, Big Book of Fat Quarter Quilts  by The Patchwork Place, 

and Kim Diehl's brand new book, Simple Whatnots .  All four of 

these were suggested by Guild members.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are always happy to take suggestions for new books. Stop by 

and let us know what you would like to see.   We are particularly 

interested in expanding our fiction section with your recommenda-

tions, which is our most popular section.    

We are running low on magazines for exchange --  please bring us a 

couple at the September meeting.  

    !ǳƎǳǎǘ {Ƙƻǿ ŀƴŘ ¢Ŝƭƭ  

  !ƴƴŜ !ƭƭŜƴ  ±ƛŎƪƛŜ .ȅƭŜǊϝ 
  /ŀǊƻƭȅƴ /ƻƴƴƻƭƭȅ aŀƴŀ WƻƘƴǎƻƴ 
  aŀǊƛŀ YƭŜƛƴƳŀƴ 5ƻǊƛǎ Yƴƻȅ 
  {ƘŜǊȅƭ [ǳŎŀǎ  {ŀƭƭȅ aŎ[ŀǳǊƛƴϝ 
  DƛǎŜƭŜ aŜŀŘŜǊϝ aŀǊƛƭȅƴ aǳǊǊŀȅ 
  5ƛŀƴŜ {ǘŜƛƴōŜƛǎŜǊϝ YŜƭƭȅ ²ȅŀǧ 

ϝǿƛƴƴŜǊ 
CƛǊǎǘ-ǝƳŜ {κ¢ ƛƴ ƛǘŀƭƛŎǎ 
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Block Party  
The winners of the July/August Magic 8 blocks will 
be announced at our September meeting.  18 blocks 
have already been turned in. 
 
Our next block will be the Savannah Variation 
block. 
 
Nora, Carolyn, and Lori 
nbailey207@gmail.com  
ckhconnolly@gmail.com 
ldenest2@hotmail.com 

Nametag Drawing Winner: 

 Donna Pernell 

Attendance Drawing Winner: 

 Cherie Brugler 

Special Thanks  to  

Bernina World of Sewing 

for donating  A door prize!  

mailto:nbailey207@gmail.com
mailto:ckhconnolly@gmail.com
mailto:ldenest2@hotmail.com
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Spotlight on Comfort Quilt Donations   

Charity Goal 
Received 
this Month 

Received 
this Year 

Drawing Winners 

vǳƛƭǘǎ ƻƴ ²ƘŜŜƭǎ нрл нм пм 
[ȅƴŘŀ /ƘƛƻŘŜǘƘΣ Dŀƛƭ 5ǊŀƴŜȅ 

²ŀƭƪŜǊ .ŀƎǎ  л л 

vǳƛƭǘǎ ŦƻǊ YƛŘǎ нрл мф по .ŀǊōŀǊŀ hǊǊΣ !ƎƴŜǎ {ǳƳƳŜǊǎ 

vCY tƛƭƭƻǿ /ŀǎŜǎ     

{!C9ŎƘƛƭŘ нрл сн фм 
!ƎƴŜǎ {ǳƳƳŜǊǎΣ !ƴƴŜ .ƻǿƳŀƴΣ YŀǊŜƴ ²ŀƘƭŜΣ  

IŜƭƎŀ {ǇŀŜǘƘΣ !ƴƴ /ƻōōΣ /ȅƴŘƛ {ŎƘƳƛŘǘ 

 трл мло мтр  

Hello Quilters! Thank you for the beautiful quilts paraded at every 

guild meeting.  Also, thank you for your donations of fabric, UFO's, 

thread, batting and other treasures that will be used to support our 

Comfort Quilts programs!  

Martha Bragg 

Chair, Charity and Community Outreach 

Next Comfort Quilt Workshop: 

Saturday, January 19, 2019 
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IƻƭƛŘŀȅ .ŀȊŀŀǊ          bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ нлму 
 

Itôs time to start thinking about what unique hand made new item you can donate to the guildôs 2nd 

annual silent auction Bazaar.    Letôs up the value of our items this year to a $20 minimum.   Items that 

sold well last year were, table toppers, pillows,  place mat sets, purses, college related quilts and 

items, necklaces, and microwave bowl holders. 

Use your amazing skills and imagination and show off your work! 

This year the auction will be the main event.    Items will be donated at the door and a bid sheet filled 

out.   The auction will be open for your holiday shopping experience after the business meeting. 

A huge thank you in advance for your participation! 

Questions can be directed to: 

 Cheriebrugler@gmail.com 

mailto:Cheriebrugler@gmail.com


 

 

Holiday Blocks 
 

The Holiday Blocks program will happen!  

Thanks to the bees, groups, and individuals 

who are sponsoring blocks. 

We will post the mock ups on the guild Face-

book page beginning in late September. 

You MUST be a guild member to participate 

in the program, so if you have not yet joined 

for this year, be sure to do so! 

Kelly  

Ginny  

Bee Keeper  

Itôs not too late to join a bee!  Contact me if 
you want to find a bee, or if your bee wants 
to welcome some new members! 
Beth Van Vooren, Beekeeper 

bethv20002@hotmail.com 

 
       
 
{ǿŀǇǇŜǊǎΥ  ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƘŜŎƪ ƛƴ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǇǊƻƎǊŜǎǎ 
ǇƘƻǘƻ ŜƛǘƘŜǊ ƛƴ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ƻǊ ōȅ ŜƳŀƛƭ όǎŜŜ ōŜƭƻǿύ 
ƛƴ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊΦ   
L ŎŀƴΩǘ ǿŀƛǘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ Ƙƻǿ ȅƻǳǊ ƧƻǳǊƴŀƭ ŎƻǾŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ 
ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŀƭƻƴƎΦ   
²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ǎǿŀǇ ƛƴ hŎǘƻōŜǊΦ 
  
¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ŦƻǊ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƴƎΗ   
/ŀǘƘȅ YƛǊƪ      фмф-псф-роту 
ŎŀǘƘȅϪǉǳƛƭǝƴƎŎƻǿƎƛǊƭΦŎƻƳ 
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Do you have an idea for the theme of our 2020 
Quilt Show? The board is accepting suggestions. 
Our guild raffle quilt colors are predominantly red 
and blue on a white background, vines shaped into 
hearts. Cathy Kirk will custom quilt her designs for 
us. So are, two names have been suggested. Can 
you give us numbers three and four? Please sub-
mit your idea to me or anyone on the board by the 
end of September ós guild meeting. Voting will be 
in October and a prize awarded by Novemberôs 
meeting. Canôt print the raffle tickets until we have 
a theme! 
 
We are also awaiting for the chair for the 2020 
Quilt Show to make his/ her self known. Planning 
needs to begin soon. Some have offered their ser-
vices for various positions, but the board is still 
waiting for our chair. Please consider your role in 
our quilt show.  
Thank you 
  
Sue Ann Jatko,  
Fundraising chair 
jhsajatko@bellsouth.net 
919-412-4284 

mailto:cathy@quiltingcowgirl.com
mailto:jhsajatko@bellsouth.net
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Chw {![9Υ 

DŀƳƳƛƭƭ [ƻƴƎŀǊƳ 

ŀƴŘ ŜȄǘǊŀǎ 

ϷмлΣллл 

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ DŀȅƭŜ {ǇŀǊǊƻǿ 

фмф-фпн-птмо 

ό/ƘŀǇŜƭ Iƛƭƭύ 


